
 

 

BULLETIN #001 
REMINDER URGENT CHANGES - Taxi Driver Licence Police Checks      

 2025 April 15 
   

Vehicle for Hire would like to remind all taxi drivers of an important change to the 
process for obtaining a police information check for renewal of their Taxi Driver 
Licence. 

As of January 1, 2025, all taxi drivers are required to obtain their own police check 
directly from the police service of their residing city and bring their police check 
results to the Vehicle for Hire office to renew their taxi driver’s licence. 

Police checks submitted must be dated within 60 days of the date of application. 

To apply for a Calgary Police check, please follow this link:      

calgarypolicechecks 

 

Should you have any questions, please email vfhlicensing@calgary.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 
Cory Porter 
Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire 
Public Vehicle Standards 

https://www.calgary.ca/cps/public-services/police-information-checks.html
mailto:vfhlicensing@calgary.ca

